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Date Sunday, June 27, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Ross

Last Name Hinther

Phone Number
Email
Address , RM of Aberdeen

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7S-

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Knox United Heritage Bylaw Amendment

Meeting (if known) June 28, 2020

Comments

The attached letter is in support of Sask. Heritage Foundation Review Board Recommendation.

Deferral of the amendment of the Heritage Bylaw is requested, to enable Community Consultation recommended by the
Sask. Heritage Review Board.

|



Ross Hinther, Knox United Church Member
344 Gordon Road

RM of Aberdeen, Sask.

Ph. 306-380-8524

rhinther @sasktel.net

June 27, 2021

Mayor and City Councillors
City of Saskatoon

As a Knox United Church Member and Past Board Member, | support the Recommendation of the
Saskatchewan Heritage Foundation Review Board in regards to the Knox Heritage Amendment Bylaw.
The Board recommends “approval for a change in the legal land description to reflect a subdivision of
the property ..... and that further community consultation be considered to review impact ......as part of
future design considerations”.

Due to the absence of consultation, City planning or development guidelines, this letter requests that
the Knox Heritage Amendment Bylaw be postponed until community consultation occurs. The
consultation process could be developed and led by the Chair, City of Saskatoon Heritage Advisory
Committee. The consultation should include: Members and Boards of St. John’s Anglican and Knox
United Church, Meridian, Saskatoon Heritage Society, Saskatoon Heritage Advisory Committee and
other concerned citizens.

Thank you for time and service for the Citizens of the City of Saskatoon.

Regards,

Ross Hinther



